
Saratoga-Wilton Elks Lodge #161 – Drug Awareness 

 

Saratoga County Sheriff Zurlo was happy to host representatives from the Saratoga/Wilton Elks 

Lodge 161 in his office Tuesday, January 30, 2018. John Arpei – DAP Chairman, Al Summer and 

ER Deborah McCabe stopped by the Sheriff’s Office to drop off educational materials regarding drug 

abuse for both children and adults. The Sheriff thanked the members for their commitment to helping 

those who are battling drug addiction as well as educating young people dealing with peer pressure 

to make harmful decisions. 

 


